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Gigi (yorkie) owned by Barbara Schiemer and RoarE
(Airedale) owned by Terry Younkins. The two best
friends that completed Tricks Performer Elite titles
this session. Thank you to Linda and Pat for their
help and support while we worked to this title.

/ | > December 2022

- Terry Younkins
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A Message from the President

Greetings,

The end of 2022 is approaching! I hope you met all of your
goals. It’s not too early to think of what you want to
accomplish in 2023. I was able to watch quite a few club
members and their teammates earn all sorts of titles and
ribbons! This was good, but more importantly, I watched
them have fun.

I wish to thank Cindy Sumner for putting a wonderful
holiday party together for us. She did a great job, as always!

Julia Agosti asked me to pass along her appreciation for the
generous toy donations from KCTC members. Your
generosity will be reflected in the delight of a child!

A thank you to Jill Weida for compiling and publishing the
newsletter. I really appreciate you stepping up!

A floor deep cleaning will be December 17, so we’ll be
restricting building use.

A correction from last month ..registration for session I
2023 classes begins on December 18, with a start date of
the 2nd of January.

I hope everyone enjoys this holiday season and I look

forward to seeing you around.

doggie quote of the month:
“Dog can speak, but only to those who listen.”

— Unknown

Dan Mullaney, President



Upcoming Events

Registration for Session | 2023 - Today, December 18

Registrations open at 9 p.m.

Classes start - January 2, 2023

More details coming soon!

Applying for Membership:

« Ted Nowlen

Voted into Membership:

« Marlene Boas = Susan Balukin
w Jennifer Foster w Kristy Schmidt
@ Tracy Szemanski w Tess Martin-Wong & John Wong
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Twas The Night Before Testing...

Twas the night before testing and all through the class,
The teams were busy practicing, hoping to pass
Roar-E was napping, her props were all ready,
Her mom was so nervous, her hands were not steady.
Wee GiGi was happy, her testing was done,

Her pole dance was over, her medal was won.
Sweet Pixie was balancing on top of the ball,
While Bailey was reading, to one and to all.
Holly was circling to the left and the right,

On the wobble board was Tristan, much to his delight!
Excited was Riley to do his “paws up”,

And roll over for Louie was easy enough!

The testing is done, the tricks were remarkable,

The instructors were proud, the class sure did sparkle!
Congratulations to the teams on all your new titles!!!

Team GiGi, Team Roar-E, Team Pixie, Team Bailey,
Team Holly, Team Tristan, Team Riley, Team Louie

Linda I. and Pat W.




KCTC shined at the November NACSW trial in Kirtland, Ohio.
Congratulations to the outstanding teams who earned NW2 Titles on Sunday:

Bonnie Thomas with Gabby, Tracey Miller with Teagan, Marcy Fenell with
Chewie, and Pam Heidrich with Gracie.

Rags and I had a great time at the
November KCTC WCRL Rally trials. We
both got great scores and Rags earned his
RL1X3 championship title! Thanks to the
judges and to everyone who made the
weekend so much fun!

Xo

Buttons and Rags




MORE Wags and Brags

Trixie earned her Thumper Rabbit
Title in Bunny Dash at B&D
Creekside Activity Center on
November 25, 2022.

- Dee Farrell

Magoo at NW3 vehicle search
- Amy Rusenko

Zina earned her NW1 on October 23rd.
Very proud of her, it was her second
ever trial!

- Vinci Parks




